Hello Parents,

Greetings from the seventh grade Math & Science team.  We hope that your summer has been healthy and refreshing.  Following is some news and supply requests for the coming 2007-2008 school year.

In May 2007 a team of CMS teachers was awarded a grant from Hewlett-Packard (HP Technology for Teaching) for a proposal to conduct an integrated Math/Science study of living organisms around the mouth of Chimacum Creek.  The teachers were given some equipment to use in recording and presenting data both in the classroom and to the HP science community.  As a result of this grant, 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students will be engaged in authentic math and science inquiry.

In order to support students in this and other educational projects the teaching staff request that your children be provided with the following materials for use during the year.

For Math and Science:

1. A total of four spiral or bound notebooks (for Science please have two composition notebooks)

2. two ‘Pee-Chee’ notebooks to hold handouts

3. a roll of tape, clear or masking

4. a glue stick

5. a set of colored pencils

6. a hand held pencil sharpener

7. a calculator

8. several boxes of pencils will be needed to last the year 

9. During the course of the year several poster boards will be needed a few times so be prepared to buy some as needed.

10.  rulers and compasses will be needed at various times 

We have a terrific, highly educational year planned, which staff and students ought to enjoy tremendously.  We thank you in advance for all your support and look forward to seeing you at the orientation in the beginning of the school year.

Sincerely,

7th grade Math & Science team

